
Common Response Resolution
ACPA Commission on Professional Preparation

 (Passed at the 2002 ACPA Convention)

We affirm our responsibility to implement the Council of Graduate School’s 
resolution regarding graduate scholarships, fellowships, 
traineeships, and assistantships concerning the date (currently 
April 15th) for responding to offers of financial support and 
remind our assistantship and financial support providers of their 
responsibility to use this date.

We affirm that financial support offers can be made at any time, along 
with encouragement to respond prior to the CGS’s date using a 
reasonable timeline, such as two weeks from the date of offer, but 
we cannot insist upon a response to the offer until the Council’s 
date.

We reaffirm that academic programs and assistantship providers should 
publish their interview dates in order to reduce, but not eliminate, 
overlap among these dates with other graduate programs.

Resolution Passed by the ACPA Directorate of the Commission on Professional Preparation  
(formerly Commission 12) during the 2002 ACPA Convention.


